
   

  
  

The Chairman of Investigative Committee orders report on
circumstances of attack on environmental inspector in Yaroslavl
region

 

  

The Chairman of the Russian Investigative Committee has instructed A.M. Sobolev, Head of the
Yaroslavl Regional Investigative Department, to report on the circumstances of the brutal beating of
a public environmental inspector from Rostovsky District, Yaroslavl Oblast, in front of a young girl.

The regional Investigative Department is currently applying for the transfer of the materials from the
Interior Ministry to the Investigative Department.
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